
 
 

 
RESIDENT NOTICE 

SHARON- MWRA PUMP STATION AND WATER MAIN 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
The Town of Sharon is constructing a 1,100 square foot water pump station at 25 Tiot Street 
and installing approximately 5,000 linear feet of 12-inch water main from Tiot Street 
through Edge Hill Road to Norwood Street. The water main installation will also occur in a 
small section of Union Street in Norwood.  
 
The water pump station will provide important resiliency to the Town of Sharon’s water 
infrastructure, serving as an emergency hydraulic interconnection between Sharon and 
Norwood, which can be utilized by the Town of Sharon in the event of a drought or other 
emergency situation. 
   
Barbato Construction, Co., Inc. will be constructing this project, beginning September 2020 
and is scheduled to complete it by the end of October 2021. Construction will be conducted 
Monday through Friday, between the hours of 7:00 AM and 3:30 PM.   
  
 

HOW WILL THIS WORK AFFECT YOU? 
 
During water main installation, there may be disturbance to traffic patterns and flow within 
the work area. Please obey all traffic control devices and police details to protect yourself 
and the construction workers. Please note, school buses will be provided access through the 
work area and prior coordination with the school bus system will be made to ensure 
scheduling impacts are limited. Residents of Edge Hill Road and Tiot Street will be allowed 
access to the work area but may be slightly inconvenienced by the presence of construction 
equipment and material excavations. Additionally, access to an individual’s driveway may 
be limited or blocked for a short period of time. The Contractor will work with you to ensure 
the inconvenience will be as minor as possible.  All roadways will be swept and be cleared 
of debris at the end of each working day.   
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS... 
 
For more information, please contact Sharon Department of Public Works at 781-784-1525.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation while work is conducted to 
improve your water system. 

Sharon Department of Public Works 
 


